Young Voices Concert Friday 27th January 2017 Genting Arena NEC/ Birmingham



Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would just like to confirm with you the final details for the Young Voices concert at the Genting Arena, NEC Birmingham.

- If you have ordered a Young Voices T-shirt and a torch, these will be given to
 your child the day before the concert to bring home. Children can then come
 to school on Friday morning in non-school uniform but should be wearing their
 Young Voices T-shirt or plain white T-Shirt. We are happy for children to
 wear different trousers and a sensible pair of shoes.
- All the children will need a packed tea to eat at the venue in a separate named carrier bag. After tea we will throw these away.
- We will encourage children to leave their bags etc at school. Therefore those children who usually bring a lunch box to school should bring their lunch in a carrier bag. School will not be open when we return.
- The concert is due to start at 7.00pm and finish at 9.15p.m. Hopefully we will be back at school by 10.00pm but please bear with us if we are late. It may take some time to get all of the children out of the Genting Arena. The coach will stop on Winsford Avenue.
- As the Genting Arena will be very busy following the concert, we ask that <u>all</u> children return to school and that any parents attending the concert collect their children from school.

May we take this opportunity to thank you all for your support. The children have worked extremely hard and we are very proud of them all. We are really looking forward to a fantastic evening!

Many thanks,

Mrs Evans, Mrs Lindsay & Mrs Parker Year 6 Teachers

